
 
 
 
 
 
 

Woodgrange Infant School  
Home Learning Statement 

 
 
 

We do not give homework to children 
 
We believe that parents should READ with their children and that this is the most important gift 
they can give. 
 
We will do all we can to support this effort, including: 

● SENDING HOME LIBRARY BOOKS TO ENJOY 
● SIGNING ALL CHILDREN UP TO THE LOCAL LIBRARY AND VISITING WITH THEM 
● PROMOTING LOCAL LIBRARY EVENTS SUCH AS READING CHALLENGES 
● SENDING HOME BOOKS CHILDREN CAN PRACTISE READING TO THEIR FAMILY 
● PROVIDE ALL CHILDREN IN RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 WITH ACCESS TO AN ONLINE 

READING PLATFORM THAT IS LINKED TO OUR PHONICS PROGRAMME 
● OFFERING SUPPORT AND GUIDANCE TO PARENTS, EITHER THROUGH WORKSHOPS OR 

INDIVIDUAL SESSIONS ON DEMAND 
 
We may send home lists of words that children need to learn to read by sight  
 
We will share a summary of the term’s learning to keep parents informed about what is happening 
in school. 
 
 
 
 
 

Monitoring and evaluation 
In reviewing our policy towards home learning we will judge its success against the purposes listed 
above and take account of feedback from parents, carers, staff and pupils. 
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